
Calientegram          6 Nov 2012 
 
Just 1 in a 1000 Bikes 
 
We went to the Lone Star Rally in Galveston.  Rode in a ride led by Jaxs from Sons of Anarchy.  Us and a 
1000 other fans.   
 
What we did last week: 
At least 19 of us went to the Lone Start Rally this weekend.  There may have been more but we didn't 
bump into each other.  I'm sure there will be pictures up soon on their website.  (Link)  It was warm, the 
gulf was beautiful, there were a gazillion crazy dunk folk and I even had fun toying with the flip flop short 
wearing crotch rocket organ donors.  Ask around for stories at the next social.  I'm sure Gary, Lavar, Ana, 
Greg, Maria, Carlos, Steve, Frank (both of them), Lynda, Glen, Cindy will regale you with tails of 
debauchery.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Saturday, Nov 10th - at Caliente: 
  8:30 am - Road Captain Meeting 
  9:30 am - New Member Orientation 
  10:30 am - Chapter Social 
  11:30 am - Chapter Fund Raiser  <-- STILL NEED VOLUNTEERS! 
    Contact activities@calientehog.com to sign up.   
  11:45 am - New Member Ride (Medina Loop taking 37 for the curves)  
    Ride usually takes between 30-45 minutes 
 
Also on Saturday, Nov 10th - Boerne Days for the LOH 
  Translation, our usual lovely ladies that take care of us won't be there to do the fund raiser work.  You 
need to volunteer.  Seriously.   
 
Sunday, Nov 11th - Ride to Corpus Christi and the USS Lexington 
  KSU 8:30 am 
  Lead RC: Glen / Sweep RC:  Ana 
  2nd Lead RC: Greg / 2nd Lead RC: Smiley 
 
What's just around the corner: 
Nov 17th - Caliente Employee appreciation lunch.  <-- STILL NEED VOLUNTEERS / COOKS!  (See 
below) 
Nov 17th - Caliente Car/Bike Wash 
Nov 24th - Chapter ride to Wimberly 
Nov 28th - Caliente Performance Clinic  
Dec 8th - Save the date.  The next progressive dinner ride is being planned. 
Dec 15th - Chapter Christmas party 
  
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
In other news: 
We STILL need volunteers.  Contact activities@calientehog.com to volunteer to cover the Saturday, 
November 10th fundraiser.  We still need volunteers for shift times which are 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, 1:15 
pm - 3:15 pm, and 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm.  We also need volunteers for the Saturday, November 17th, is the 
Employee Appreciation dinner at Caliente. Shifts are 10:00 am - 12:00 pm, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, and 1:00 
pm - 3:00 pm.  If you are willing to cook, you will be reimbursed for cooking expenses.   
 
From our dealer liaison Tammy: 
This weekend is the 6th Anniversary Celebration at Caliente.  Bring in another dealer's T-Shirt and 
receive $6.00 off a Caliente T-Shirt.  Get in on the 50/50 raffle and enjoy the Miller Lite which will be 
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there.   
 
It’s that time of the year!  Let us open our hearts to the less fortunate.  Caliente Angel Tree is set up in the 
front at the reception area.  So come by and choose a child and make their Christmas a pleasant 
one!  Gifts are due back to the receptionist by December 7th. 
 
From our Activities Officers: 
We are collecting food for the San Antonio Food Bank this Saturday.  Each member that brings canned 
food to Saturday's meeting for the food drive will get an extra raffle ticket for the drawing.  Lets try and fill 
the bin full of food.  
 
Christmas party tickets will be sold for $20 per person on Saturday.  Cash or check only please.   
 
We still need folks to cook chili for the Nov 17th employee appreciation lunch.  The chapter will reimburse 
you for your expenses with receipt.   
 
Squirrel Out 


